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Thank you, Mme Vice-President. 

Malta welcomes the delegation of Chile and thanks it for the presentation of its national report. 

Malta commends the positive steps the government of Chile has taken to ensure sexual diversity through the enactment of laws and public policy.

In this context, Malta would like to recommend to the Government of Chile the following:

1) [bookmark: _GoBack]Address effectively societal 	negative attitudes that discriminate on the basis of sexual orientation and gender identity;

2) Guarantee the protection of all vulnerable groups in society, including transgender and intersex children and adolescents.

We wish the delegation of Chile a successful review.

I thank you.
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